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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Mark Cusick <markacusick@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 9:01 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
We are a small business that has provided jobs for between 4-6 people for the past 3+ years.  We are already suffering 
under the rules & regulations put forward by the Oregon Legislature and the OLCC.  Enough is enough, let us do business 
in peace. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Cusick 
1050 Cedar Hill Ct S 
Salem, OR 97306 
markacusick@gmail.com 
 


